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On Wednesday, December 18, 2019, we met at the Airlane Hotel for our 
annual Fort William Rotary Family Christmas Party. 

A craft table was set up in the centre of the room where the children could 
start making holiday ornaments and decorations as soon as they arrived.   
A Christmas themed “scavenger” hunt also kept the children busy finding 
the decorations worn by rotarians.  Two clowns, Daffy and Dottie, made 
some great creations out of balloons for all to wear and/or enjoy. 

After a delicious buffet meal was enjoyed, Rodney Brown arrived and sang 
for and with the children until the most eagerly anticipated guest arrived – 
Santa!   Santa Claus, accompanied by Mrs. Claus, gave presents to all the 
children after they each sat on his knee to talk to him, but eventually of 



course he had to leave to continue his Christmas journey, and it was time 
for us all to leave with some tired but happy children. 

 

 

 



 



 
A big “THANK YOU’ to Irene and Dawn and all their helpers for organizing a 
great party. 

Our next Rotary Meeting is on Wednesday, January 8th, 2020, at Daytona’s. 

Editor – Brian Phillips.  Scribe – Cynthia Judge. Photos - Irene Sottile. 

 


